Subj:

RE: Parking Garage

Date:

3/19/2010 10:44:59 A.M. Eastern Daylight Time

From:

JRodgers@hagerstownmd.org

To:

Phillipsese@aol.com, EDeike@hagerstownmd.org

CC:

ARueckerl@hagerstownmd.org

Pete,

Everything looks good. Your guys left everything the way they found it. Thanks again for doing such a great job.



Jason E. Rodgers
Parking System Supervisor
Department of Public Works
51 W. Memorial Blvd
Hagerstown, MD 21740
301-739-8577 x-479
Fax 301-791-6761

From: Phillipsese@aol.com [mailto:Phillipsese@aol.com]

Sent: Friday, March 19, 2010 9:04 AM

To: Eric Deike **Cc:** Jason Rodgers

Subject: Parking Garage

Eric / Jason,

We completed the lighting installation in the garage last night. The lamps that came out of the HPS fixtures are in the storage room. Please let me know if everything has been completed to your satisfaction or if any additional adjustments or clean up is required. It's been a pleasure working with you. Once we breakdown the old fixtures and get them to the recycle center I will forward a copy of the ticket to you for you records.

Thanks,

Pete Phillips
Construction Department Supervisor
Eastern Sales & Engineering Company
410-848-3330